C26

Communication
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca CW (1) - Janl.lal‘y 19, 2021
To: Bellisario, Adelina H
Subject: FW: [External] Presentation #1 Solmar MZO Request Item # - Presentation #1
Date: January-18-21 11:32:04 AM

From: Andrew runo I

Sent: Monday, January 18, 2021 11:31 AM

To: Council@vaughan.ca

Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Presentation #1 Solmar MZO Request

Hello Councillors,

As a resident of the Bellaria by Solmar it was brought to our attention that Solmar is planning two 36
storey towers at 9291 Jane street.

I'd like to vote no for the approval of this property.
Wishing all the best in these times.

Cheers,
Andrew



